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2015 COMMONWEALTH SCHOLARSHIPS IN THE UNITED KINGDOM:   CALL FOR 

APPLICATIONS/NOMINATIONS 

This is to inform the University community that the institution has been invited in the nomination 

process for the Commonwealth Scholarships in the United Kingdom, tenable from October, 

2015.   

All nominated candidates are expected to apply through the Commonwealth Scholarships 

Commission in the UK’s Electronic Application System (EAS) following the appropriate link at 

http://bit.ly/cscuk-apply. 

Kindly note that ALL eligible applicants are required to apply online and then submit a printed 

PDF copy of their application details through their Deans for onward transmission to the Office 

of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic).  Usually, the University commits all the applications 

received to a Committee for screening and make recommendations on the required number of 

nominees.  For the 2015 competition, the University has been allotted only 1 Doctoral Study 

slot.  

It is pertinent to note that candidates nominated who have not completed the EAS cannot be 

considered for the Scholarship. 

It will be most appreciated if all nominations from the Faculties are forwarded to the Deputy 

Vice-Chancellor (Academic) on or before 12noon on Friday, 31 October, 2014. 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
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